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Janice Lehner

From: Brian Funai [bfunai@hawaiLrr.com]

Sent: Thursday, March 20, 200812:37 AM

To: EEPtestimony

Subject: HCR 310 HCR 258

HeR 310 and HR 258
DATE:
TIME:

Thursday,March 20, 2008
9:30 a.m.
Conference Room 312

COMMITTEE ON ENERGY &
ENVIRONMENTAL
PROTECTION

Honorable Chair Hermina Morita
Honorable Vice Chair Mele Carroll

I would like to testify that I am in Strong Support of HeR 310 and HR 258

As an architect participating in and attempting to promote the design of green buildings, I was
quite surprised at the extensive restrictions on the re-use of grey water that our counties have
in place. The concept has been proven to work in many other parts of the country with benefits
in the long term that far outweigh any perceived concerns.

Thank you for allowing me to testify.

Brian F. Funai
Kaneohe, Hawaii
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